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9 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 11 GCSE PE Practical Exams – Important Dates and Information. 
 
This letter is to inform you about the upcoming Year 11 GCSE PE practical exams.  We understand 
this is an important time for your child, and we want to ensure you have all the necessary 
information. 
 
Key Dates: 
 

Date  Information 

Friday 15 March 2024 Practical exams for Football, Rugby, Badminton, and Netball. A 
detailed timetable will be shared with students shortly. 
All other sports: Grades will be based on submitted video footage.  
 

Thursday, April 18th:  Edexcel moderation day. An external examiner will visit the school 
to review our internally assessed grades 
 

 
Additional Information: 
More specific details about the practical exams for Football, Rugby, Badminton, and Netball will be 
provided to students through their PE teachers.  This will include information on what to wear, what 
to bring, and the exam format. 

We encourage you to discuss the upcoming exams with your child and offer any support they may 
need during this time.  Students PE teachers are also available to answer any questions or concerns. 
 
We are confident that our Year 11 students are well-prepared for their PE exams.  We will continue 
to support them throughout the process and ensure they have the best possible opportunity to 
achieve their full potential. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Chris Budd and Emma Wanless 
PE Department 
 


